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Ben,
 
Included below is my revised mitigation calculation. The reason we had different numbers is that I
forgot to apply the 1% mitigation credit to the entrainment APF.  I noted that the SAP applied the 1%
credit to the calculated mitigation acreage after scaling for out-of-kind mitigation. This is not correct,
the section M.2.e(1)(a) of the Ocean Plan says the 1% credit is to be applied to the APF.  The
application of the habitat scaling factor comes after the calculation of the final APF that includes the
1% credit.
 
Peter
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